MEDICAL DEVICE SINGLE AUDIT PROGRAM

Temporary Halt on Acceptance of Auditing Organization Applications

Due to the efforts of MDSAP Regulatory Authorities to support operations aimed at addressing the
COVID-19 public health emergency, the MDSAP consortium is placing a temporary hold on acceptance
and review of new Auditing Organization applications. This is an extraordinary temporary measure that
will be in place until further notice. For questions or updates about the MDSAP Auditing Organization
application or assessment processes, please contact MDSAP@fda.hhs.gov.
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